
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 18th February 

 

Our Year 6 had a very exciting visit from our 

local PCSO yesterday. This was the climax of 

their history project about Crime and 

Punishment. They had an amazing morning in the 

hall, having the opportunity to try on and 

explore the police uniform and equipment and 

the morning ended in the police van with the 

siren blaring!! 

 

 

Year 5 have concluded their Vikings History 

project this week, with Teams Workshops from 

Jorvik Museum.  

The children and Mrs Walker loved every 

minute. 

 A trip is planned for after half term.  
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 Half Term 

Please remember we close tonight and do not 

re-open until Tuesday 1st March. 

SATs Meetings 

Miss Jerz and I are holding the Year 6 SAT 

meeting on Tuesday 1st March at 3.00pm in the 

main hall.  

This will be an opportunity to look at the 

timetable for the week beginning Monday 9th 

May.  

Miss Jerz and I will talk you through the SATs 

journey and share how we intend to fully 

prepare the children as well as sharing some 

past SAT papers. This will allow you and your 

children to see what they are expected to do, 

as SATs have changed considerably in recent 

times! 

Year 2 SATs 

Mrs Barber and I are holding the Year 2SATs 

meeting on Monday 7th March at 2.30pm in the 

school hall.  

Again you will have an opportunity to look at  

past SAT papers and to hear how school will 

support your children through the process.  

After School Club 

As of Tuesday 1st March we are re-opening our 

After School Building.  

Children attending can be collected from here 

from 4pm onwards. 

 

 

 



 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 

 

Reception: Freya 

 

Year 1: Marcus 

 

Year 2: Molly 

 

Year 3: Jacob 

 

Year 4: Sasha 

 

Year 5: Max   

 

Year 6: Layla 
 

 

   

  

 

Communication and respect 
are the foundations for a 
lasting relationship. 
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Stars of the week 

 
 

Reception: John 

 

Year 1: James 

    Kenny 

 

Year 2: Vinnie 

     Brooklyn 

 

Year 3: Coby 

     Phoebe 

 

Year 4: Jayden 

     Millie 

 

Year 5: Riley 

     Sam 

 

Year 6: Jack 

     Evie 

 
 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 


